
 
 

SP 4561 | 74 Shirley Road Wollstonecraft 

Subject of Notice: Saturday Work Incurring Some Noise 

Date Notice Issued: 2/07/2025 Lots Impacted by this Notice: 
All - with access mainly 
being to stage 1 facade 

 
 

Dear Residents and Owners, 
 

Preservation Technologies are currently undertaking works to 74 Shirley Road Wollstonecraft, due to recent 
wet weather, construction of the scaffold and swing stages for Stage 1 has been delayed. To recover lost time, 
Saturday work will take place within council-approved hours of 8:00am to 1:00pm. 
 
Please be aware that scaffold construction may generate some noise, including short bursts of drilling during 
this period. 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work to keep the project on schedule. 
 
Cory Richardson - Site Manager 
0424 189 225 

 
 
 

 


